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What have we been learning? 

Jet class have been writing letters home imagining we are the explorer Robert Scott 

on his South Pole expedition. We have been using sub ordinating conjunctions and 

suffix spelling rules in our letters to improve our writing skills. 

In History we have created our own mini biographies about Sir Robert Flacon Scott 

or Sir Ernest Shackleton. We think they look fantastic!! 

                   

We have had a very busy term learning all about famous explorers and we loved 

sharing our learning journals with you all this week. Thank you for coming in to 

share our amazing learning. 

 

 

                                                           

                        

 

 

Next Week 

 
We have sent some half term maths home learning in 

book bags. Please read the letter attached and support 

your child to complete their practice paper and bring it 

back into school by Thursday 22nd February 2018. 

 

Have a lovely half term. See you all in Term 4! 

 

                            

Important information  
 

Remember to practice the times tables over the 

holidays. 

 

Check bug club and make sure all books that have been 

allocated have been read by the beginning of Term 4, 

we do check and comment on children’s answers. 

 

 

SS Great Britain trip – Friday 23rd February 2018 

 

Thank you to all those that offered to help, 

unfortunately we could only take two parent helpers so 

picked two names out randomly.  
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